
Biography – Sarah Johnson

Members of the Felis Britannica Executive know me well, but here is a brief resume of my life in the
cat fancy thus far…

I started my career in the Cat Fancy in the early ‘80’s with GCCF. After some time and success in the
GCCF, where I held many positions both at Club and GCCF Level, I found myself at Cat Association
shows where the atmosphere was relaxed and friendly and there was more interaction with judges.

I joined FIFe in 1999 having successfully driven through a change to the GCCF Rules which had
previously prohibited owners of GCCF cats participating in any other feline organisation and
attended my first CA show that February.

I originally owned and bred Siamese and Oriental cats and 13 years ago branched out into Exotics
which currently form the feline mafia in my household. I also have two sheep.

I am an International Judge for Categories 1, 2 and 4D and am currently studying towards 3 and 4C. I
have judged in Europe and Asia for FIFe, GCCF and GCCFI.

I have previously worked for Felis Britannica and helped to create the new organisation after the
chaos that the expulsion of Cat Association left. I have served in the following posts:

- President
- Vice President
- Deputy Vice President
- Chairman of B, H & W
- Chairman of Judge Commission
- Chairman of Show Commission
- Acting General Secretary from Oct 2022 to date

Between 2008-2018 I was Secretary in the FIFe Breeding & Registration Commission and after a brief
recess for personal reasons, I was elected back to the Commission as Chairman 2022.

I was co-opted back to the Executive as Deputy Vice President in February of 2018 and hope that I
may continue to serve the organisation for a further term.


